
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Kuwaiti Ambassador, discusses Iraq’s political
reality, Iraq-Kuwait interrelations

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Ambassador of the State of

Kuwait, His Excellency Mr. Abdullah Al-Faraj on 5/6/2023, wishing the brothers in Kuwait to

have the elections, scheduled to be held tomorrow, produce stability in the political situation

in the country, the two sides discussed the topics of joint interests between the brotherly

countries.

His Eminence illustrated to His Excellency the positive reflections of forming the State

Running Coalitions, as it represents a state of national harmony amongst the different Iraqi

components. This is the first cross-component formation of its kind to support the Iraqi

government in completing its tasks.

Regionally, His Eminence lauded the stability of the region and affirmed the importance of

sustaining it and investing in its positive results, indicating the positive results of His

Eminence’s regional tours to several brotherly countries, affirming the importance of working

to fill in the Arabic gap and supporting efforts to pacify several brotherly countries. H.E.

indicated the importance of synergizing efforts to rebuild Syria and overcome the humanitarian

crisis that affected its brotherly people.


